

## UNITED STATES CAPITOL POLICE

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF 119 D STREET, NE WASHINGTON, DC 20510-7218

January 7, 2021

COP 210015

## **MEMORANDUM**

**TO:** The Honorable Michael C. Stenger

Chairman, Capitol Police Board

The Honorable Paul D. Irving Member, Capitol Police Board

The Honorable J. Brett Blanton Member, Capitol Police Board

**FROM:** Steven A. Sund

Chief of Police

**SUBJECT:** Notice of Resignation

I am respectfully submitting my letter of resignation, effective Sunday, January 16, 2021. It has been a pleasure and true honor to serve the United States Capitol Police Board and the Congressional community alongside and the women and men of the United States Capitol Police.

As discussed, I will transition into a sick leave status effective January 17, 2021, until I exhaust my available sick leave balance of approximately 440 hours.

Very respectfully,

Steven A. Sund Chief of Police

cc: Mr. Richard L. Braddock, Chief Administrative Officer

Mr. Thomas A DiBiase, General Counsel